
HANDSWORTH
NEWS
BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

We have been delighted this week to be able to share our 
Christmas songs with you!  We loved having you in school to 
celebrate with us.  Thank you for taking the precautions 
and allowing us to enjoy the festivities safely.  As we have 
always said, we are committed to making sure we keep the 
community safe but also get the opportunity to enjoy these 
special occasions and make memories. 

Thank you to Mr Charles, Mrs McDermott and the School 
Council for delivering our food to the local church.  After 
those extremely persuasive letters from Year 3, the School 
Council are now exploring how we can support food banks 
all year round.  

Thank you all for your support this term, we continue on this 
roller coaster of uncertainty at the moment and that can 
cause anxiety for all of us.  As humans we don’t like not 
feeling in control!  We will continue to follow guidance and 
communicate with you.  We hope to all return to school on 
Wednesday January 5th.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our wonderful 
staff.  The commitment and dedication they show to our 
children is amazing, you are all an absolute joy to be 
around!
I hope you all have an enjoyable break with your family, 
Mrs Nairne





We wish Mr and Mrs 
Tromans all the best with 

the expected birth of 
their first child over the 

Christmas break.  We are 
so excited for you!

Thank you to the parents 
for entertaining us with a 
fun game for Mr Tromans 
this week.  He did very 
well with the 30 second 

challenge!

We know you are going 
to be a wonderful dad!

Well done Dale for 
winning ‘Pin the 

dummy on the baby!’

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1RaNB2H3rrmCddco3MCf9Aj-CuY8Yxq9N/preview
https://docs.google.com/file/d/1guwY7_V-VQ-LUuU7xO9gjKSYAqDeVuf5/preview


Year 3 made Christmas 
decorations in Design and 

Technology this week!  

Well done Year 3.
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PENNY 1IL

KS2KS1

ADAM 1MJ

POPPIE 2KC

LARA 2MW

JADEN 3FB

LOGAN C 3LB

EMMA 4BD

MIYA 4SN

ROBERTA 5TC

JADE 5JG

LAIBA 6RT

6SM

17TH DEC

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what 
is wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it 
and they will each get a turn. The stars also have the 
opportunity to have a tea with Mrs Nairne and Ms Addai.  
This week’s stars will have tea after the break.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask 
them to repeat to you some of the positive statements 
their classmates and teachers make about them and 
add your own! 
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